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The proposal to extend the dam wall appears to have been made so that the private property 
developers can reap huge profits for the land sold by the Liberal Party donor, . 
This is a disgusting and obscene situation whereby an incredibly important part of Australia’s 
natural heritage is going to be destroyed forever so that a few developers can make a fortune 
flogging off land that should not be sold for housing. I thought that property developers were 
not allowed to give money to political parties because of the corruption implications, so I am 
wondering why this issue has not been investigated by ICAC. The Blue Mountains National park 
is priceless for all Australians and it also generates substantial tourist dollars and jobs. What the 
Government is proposing is absolute vandalism of our fast diminishing natural environment. 
They should be ashamed of themselves if they had the capacity to feel shame. I am disgusted 
with them and their appalling record of trashing our water ways, rivers and natural environment. 




